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Friday, 10 June 2022 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

 Congratulations to Yellow Class for a weekly attendance of 97.3% 

Weekly Class Achievers 

On Monday 13th June, we will be celebrating the achievements of the following children for being 

this week’s achiever. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Noah Yellow Kaylen Verde Esmae Azul Evan 

Red Isaac Blue Sophie Amarillo Whole 

Class  

Morado Albie 

Green George De Orange Connor Rosa Delilah Rojo Ollie 

I am sure you will join me in congratulating the children above on their amazing effort and success 

this week.  

 

Welcome Back 

Welcome back to the last half term of the school year. Already, the half term has 

started off with the class photos and our Jubilee celebrations. We have lots of 

other activities before the end of the school year, so keep your eyes peeled for 

more information. Please remember to send  children to school in suitable 

clothes for whatever the weather may bring; sun cream on sunny days; hats and 

water bottles and a light coat in case it rains. 

 

EYFS Jubilee party 

The children in EYFS celebrated the Platinum Jubilee in style during their party on Wednesday. 

They had lots of fun playing games, creating Jubilee themed artwork and dancing under the disco 

lights in their party outfits and crowns. They ended their party by singing a beautiful rendition of 

our national anthem. What a wonderful afternoon! 

 

Italian Day 

We have an Italian food themed day on the 16th June. You can order this meal for your child using 

your IPayimpact log in. Please order before Sunday 12th June.  
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Reporting a child Absent 

If your child is not able to attend school due to illness, which spans over 

more than one day, can we please remind parents and careers that you 

need to advise school for each day that your child does not attend. You 

can advise us either by the parent app, or by calling the school on 0115 

9561337 (selecting option 1). We require the child’s name, class and a brief 

description of the illness.  

 

 

Feel Good Families 

At the bottom of the newsletter, there are details about a service provided by Ashfield 

District Council called Feel Good Families. This is a free service for families in the Ashfield 

area. Please take a look and use the service if you feel it would benefit you. 

 

Uniform 

I would like to remind all parents and carers of the school uniform policy. This is 

due to the rising number of children attending school in the incorrect uniform. I 

know we are in the last term of the school year, but it is important that our 

standards remain high.  

 

The uniform for all students should be selected from the following: 

 White shirt, blouse or polo shirt 

 Grey or black trousers 

 Knee length Grey or black skirt or pinafore 

 Red jumper/sweatshirt or cardigan 

 Red and white summer dress 

 Black shoes 



 

 

 

Polo shirts and sweaters with the school logo are available to purchase from Hucknall Sports on 

the High Street. However, any white shirt and red jumper are acceptable. 

 

As we are a primary school, we do not allow the wearing of hair dye, make-up or nail varnish. If 

these are used outside of school, please ensure that they are removed before school returns. 

 

Children's University reminder    

If your child is in Year 5 or 6 and you have not yet accessed this link, 

please complete the data collection form as soon as possible.  

Year 6 have a campus visit on 18th July, and the University needs this 

information for them to be able to attend.  

 

Data collection form.  

Please complete the data collection form by using the link below:  

https://ntusurvey.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/cu-2022  

 

Mr Seeley 

Head Teacher 
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